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Dear Dr. Chung, 

!
Invitation to Harvard College in Asia Program - Hong Kong Spring Conference 2015 

On behalf of Harvard College in Asia Program - Hong Kong Delegation, I am honoured to extend a 
warm invitation to you to be our honourable guest in our Hong Kong Spring Conference to be held 
on March 2015. 

Launched in 2003, the Harvard College in Asia Program (HCAP) is initiated by students of 
Harvard University and aims at bridging the gap of understanding between students from Harvard 
and Asian universities. Each year, two conferences are held under the same theme: one at Harvard 
College, and another at each partner university. A group of eight undergraduates from different 
faculties in the University of Hong Kong joined the Harvard Conference in January 2015. Hong 
Kong Spring Conference in March is organised by these delegates and are attended by eight 
students from Harvard Univeristy. The majority of events is also open to students from the 
University of Hong Kong, with about 50-70 target participants in total. 

This year, Hong Kong Spring Conference 2015 has a theme of Technology and our Generation: 
From the Individual to the World. Technology is woven into the lives of 7 billion people on this 
planet. On the individual level, technology influences the choices we make everyday — how we 
relate to other people, how we spend our time and money, how we learn about the world, and what 
we hope to accomplish in our lives. We seek to explore how technology relates to each of us. With 
increased awareness, we aim to work together using technology to solve challenges that confront 
our generation.  

The proposed details regarding Hong Kong Spring Conference 2015 are as follows: 

Period: 16 March 2015 (Monday) – 20 March 2015 (Friday) 

Time: 11:00 a.m. - 06:00 p.m. 

Venue: The University of Hong Kong 

Being one of the prominent figures in Hong Kong who is well-known for professionalism in 
collecting, studying and interpreting public opinion in Hong Kong, we believe this conference with 
your guest lecture or sharing would benefit our participants in many ways. We sincerely hope that 
you could accept our invitation to be our honourable guest and be able to deliver guest lectures, 
keynote speaking, or panel discussion for one to two hours within the conference time. The time 
and venue of your section are subject to your preference according to your schedule and 
availability. The above is our conference time and you could state your availability in any of the 
days within the period in the reply slip. 



We would be grateful if you could reply at your earliest convenience. Should there be any enquiries, 
please feel free to contact the undersigned at (852) 5106 7957 or via e-mail at 
hkuhcap2015@gmail.com 

Thank you very much and I look forward to receiving your favourable reply and meeting you in the 
event. 

!
Yours Sincerely, 

LAM Tsang Lung, David 

Head of Academic Contents  
Harvard College in Asia Program  
Hong Kong Delegation Session 2014-2015  
Tel: (852) 5106 7957  
E-mail: hkuhcap2015@gmail.com  
http://www.harvardcollegeinasia.org/
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